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To:   Utah Public Service Commission 

 

From:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 

   Chris Parker, Director 

  Energy Section 

   Artie Powell, Manager 

   Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 

   Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Analyst 

 

Date:  June 4, 2018 

 

Re: 18-035-T02 – Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions to Electric 

Service Schedule No. 37, Avoided Cost Purchases from Qualifying Facilities 

 
On May 31, 2018, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Public Service 

Commission of Utah (“Commission”) its proposed tariff revisions (Advice Filing 18-02) 

requesting an effective date of June 8, 2018. On the same day, the Commission issued a Notice 

for Filing and Request for Expedited comment. In this notice the Commission asked interested 

parties to comment on the reasonableness of the effective date that Company requested on or 

before June 4, 2018. 

 

Based on a quick overview of the Company’s filing by the Division, the Division believes that it 

will need about two weeks to prepare a meaningful comment regarding the Company’s filing. 

Therefore, assuming no party requests a scheduling conference or a hearing on the matter,                

the Division proposes June 20, 2018, with an effective date of June 27, 2018. 

 

 

CC: Jana Saba, RMP 

 Michele Beck, OCS 


